THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN
REGENTS COMMUNICATION

REVISED

ACTION REQUEST

Subject: Chrysler Center for Continuing Engineering Education
Renovation of Room 143

Action
Requested:  Approval to Proceed with Project

Background:

The College of Engineering intends to create a new administrative office suite in
the Chrysler Center, which is located between Pierpont Commons and the Media Union on North
Campus. The goal is to co-locate several staff members who handle corporate and government
relations for the College thereby achieving greater efficiency in these areas of activity. The
renovation of room 143 will provide space for seven staff members as well as workplaces for
corporate visitors. The project will renovate 1,900 sq. ft. and include new furniture and all
architectural, electrical and mechanical modification to the space.

We propose to use TMP Associates, Inc. as the firm to design the project. We
expect to issue the project for bids this Fall and complete construction in Spring 2001. The
project is estimated to cost $525,000, plus funding for furnishings, with the money provided from
the College of Engineering and gift funds.

We recommend the Regents approve the Chrysler Center for Continuing
Engineering Education Renovation of Room 143 project as described.

Respectfully submitted,

Robert Kasdin
Executive Vice President

June 2000

APPROVED BY THE REGENTS ON

JUN 1 6 2000



